
Intimation 07/09/25 

Westwood Church is, from tomorrow morning, advertising a Part Time cleaning post.  The 
closing date for applications is 12noon on Monday 15 September.  Applications can be made 
online via the church’s website. 
 
Westwood Kirk Session is called to meet on Monday 8th September at 7pm within Greenhills 
Church solely for the purpose of the Trustees Vote regarding the union of Westwood and 
Greenhills congregations.  A meeting of the Working Group will follow on from that. Elders 
are advised to take with them their copy of the Basis of Union 
 
The Lord’s Supper will be celebrated in Westwood Church this Wednesday 10 September at 
1.30pm as part of the Second Wednesday service and again next Sunday 14 September at 
10.30am. 
 
Kilbride Ladies hold their next meeting on Thursday 11th September within the Sanctuary.  
The meeting commences at 12.30pm.  A guest speaker from Epilepsy Scotland will be joining 
the ladies. 
 
 
 


